
From: Neville and Helen
To: "The Garners"
Subject: FW: looking after ourselves in Mapua
Date: Sunday, July 16, 2017 9:16:17 PM

Hi Mary here are copies of emails I have sent to Neighbourhood Watch and Civil Defence plus letter
to police (as I can’t find the email address I had for Grant Heney)  Helen
 

From: Neville and Helen [mailto:n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz] 
Sent: Friday, 14 July 2017 4:16 PM
To: 'motuekanhood10@gmail.com' <motuekanhood10@gmail.com>
Cc: 'EM Admin' <EM.Admin@ncc.govt.nz>
Subject: looking after ourselves in Mapua
 

At the September meeting of the Mapua and District Community Association on Monday 11th, we
hope to have speakers from the Police, Neighbourhood Watch and Civil Defence to tell us how we
can best look after ourselves, both day -to-day and in an emergency. Would it be possible for you to
give a short presentation and then be part of a panel to answer questions. We would be conducting
our normal monthly meeting as well so would not expect this to take the whole evening.
I hope you are able to help with this . My contact ph no is 035403830 Helen Bibby
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Grant Heney or Colleague
Dear Grant,
I am writing on behalf of the Mapua and District Community Association to ask if you or one of your
colleagues would be prepared to be part of an evening on safety in our community, both day-to-day
and in an emergency, that we hope to have at the beginning of our monthly meeting in September.
We hope to have someone from Neighbourhood Support, Civil Defence and Police with each giving a
short presentation and then being part of a panel for question time.
We will then follow with our normal meeting so would expect the safety section to be no longer than
about an hour total.
I have heard that you have also been asked for a similar evening for the Business Association but
they have said their one would not be focused towards those other than in business.
My phone contact is 035403830     cell ph 0274593989
Email n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz
Look forward to your reply
Sincerely
 
 
Helen Bibby 64 Iwa Street  Mapua
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